
City of Pleasantville 
 

 

PLANNING BOARD 

REORGANIZATION MEETING  

DATE CHANGE   
 

 

Please take notice that the Planning Board Reorganization Meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, January 4, 2022, has been rescheduled for Tuesday January 18, 2022, 

7pm, live streamed via Zoom. 

 

Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act 10:4-6, et seq., the meeting will remain 

open to the public with opportunities for public questions and comments via live 

stream.   

 

For Zoom instructions, please refer to our website: www.pleasantville-nj.org 

 

All questions can be emailed to: sstewart@pleasantvillenj.us  

 

 

Shurlana Stewart  

Planning and Zoning Board Secretary   
 

 

http://www.pleasantville-nj.org/
mailto:sstewart@pleasantvillenj.us

